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MEMO 
 

TO:  Mayor Hahs and Members of the Board of Aldermen 

FROM: Larry Miller, Building & Planning Manager 

DATE: December 27, 2023 

SUBJECT: Contract Time Extension – Comprehensive Plan 

Attached is an addendum to extend the timeframe for the Comprehensive 
Plan Project from 18 months to 24 months. 

 


